
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Lady of the Sacred Heart 
invites you to join us as we celebrate the 
Installation of Our New Pastor 

Father Tadeusz Lizinczyk 
We will celebrate this blessed occasion with 

Bishop Christopher Cooke 

Saturday | September 20th  

4:00 PM Mass 
 Reception will be held immediately following  

Father McBride Hall (Gymnasium) 

 

 
If attending, please RSVP by using the QR code, 

call (215) 822-9224, or the link below 

by September 8th. 

This will help us plan for the Reception. 

https://forms.gle/VrPYToHThoo92KGp6 
 

https://forms.gle/VrPYToHThoo92KGp6

